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BACKGROUND

• This project will reconstruct over a mile of Stony Point 
Road by adding travel lanes in both directions in addition 
to safety elements such as a new traffic signal and two 
pedestrian crossing flashers.

• The project will also add a landscaped median as well as 
sidewalks and bicycle lanes and utility improvements.

• Design of the project began in 2002; Phase One 
construction from Highway 12 to Sebastopol Road 
occurred in 2010; and PG&E gas transmission main 
abandonment and removal, overhead electric 
transmission main relocation and overhead to 
underground utility conversion occurred in 2014. 2



ANALYSIS

• A Professional Services Agreement (PSA) F000951  
was in place on June 2, 2015 authorizing Harris & 
Associates, Inc. to provide construction 
management services.

• Construction phase is taking longer than originally 
anticipated; additional construction management 
support services are required in order to complete 
the project.
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RECOMMENDATION

• It is recommended by the Transportation and 
Public Works Department that the Council, by 
resolution, approve an amendment to 
Professional Services Agreement #F000951 with 
Harris & Associates, Inc. of Concord, California, 
for construction management services 
associated with Stony Point Road Widening –
Phase 2, increasing the contract amount by 
$250,000.00, for a total amount of 
$2,114,726.16.  

• Questions?
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